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Media Release 

 

Impaired Driver Crashes Into Home, Injures Two Passengers  

 
December 28, 2017 – An impaired driver crashed into a house in the Cedar Hills community 

early this morning. Two passengers were transported to a local hospital with injuries. 

 

On December 28, 2017, at 1:37 a.m., Washington 
County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a single 
vehicle crash into a residence in the 10700 block of 
Southwest Walker Road in the Cedar Hills community.  

When deputies arrived, they found a silver 2016 Honda 
Odyssey van with its back end resting on the side of a 
home just off the roadway. 

During the investigation, deputies learned that the 
Honda was traveling westbound when it left the 
roadway, struck a tree, spun around and came to rest 
on the outside of the home. 

Deputies observed signs of alcohol impairment from 
the driver, 21-year-old Ezana Tedros of Manteca, 
California. Mr. Tedros was arrested on charges of driving under the influence, two counts of 
assault in the fourth degree, and two counts of criminal mischief in the second degree. 

Two passengers in the vehicle, ages 24 and 21, were transported by Metro West Ambulance to 
a local hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. Occupants inside the home were not injured. 
Tualatin Valley Fire & Rescue responded and assisted. A tow truck was called to remove the 
vehicle from the house. 

This holiday season, the Washington County Sheriff's Office has partnered with the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) for the national "Drive Sober or Get Pulled 
Over" enforcement campaign to help keep impaired drivers off the road. The campaign began 
on December 13 and runs through the New Year. 

    


